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Greetings,  

 

As many of you have experienced, 2020 was a year full of challenges, but also a year of many 
blessings.  Due to COVID-19, we made the difficult decision to cancel our summer 
programming.  We were able to provide virtual summer programming, as well as open the 
campground as a safe, socially distance location for family retreats and community activities.  
Last year we also expanded our community outreach.  Living Waters is now the location for 
local Relay for Life events, community events, such as a community trunk or treat, and the PA 
Lumberjack Competition.   

As we look forward to the year ahead, we are excited about some new activities at the camp.  
On Memorial Day weekend, we sponsored our First Annual Fishing Tournament at the camp 
that coincided with our spring/summer tent and trailer weekend.  We are also planning to have 
two single week long camps that are broadly graded for children in grades K-12.  We made the 
change for this year, to help best meet COVID-19 restrictions and ensure camper and staff 
safety.  The camps this year will be on July 11-16 and July 18-23.  In the fall, Living Waters is 
planning on having a fall festival, as well as another community trunk or treat.   

Before closing, I would like to take a moment on behalf of the Board of Directors to thank 
everyone for their continued support of Living Waters.   We have been able to meet the 
challenges of the past year and the year ahead with your continued support, whether it be 
monetary, time, or simply prayers.  We also invite you to come visit Living Waters during one of 
our events, camps, or to volunteer!   

 

Blessings,  

Chelsea Neatrour,  
Board President 
 


